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• Talked about military downsizing of civilian contractors 
-LSEC and Troop schools should benefit, fill in the holes left by cut contractors. 
-Enrollment numbers are being met college-wide; Troop school is meeting their 
numbers. 
-Full-time Faculty wage enhancements are being recommended for budget FY14  
 

• Trustees Retreat March 7-8 
-March 7th- In the morning, meeting with Barton Office at Fort Leavenworth. Reception 
TBA that afternoon in Junction City. 
-March 8th- Trustees will meet in Junction City.  
 

• Current Grandview Plaza building to be expanded for OSHA program 
-Construction will begin in March and approximate completion date June-July 2013 
 

• OSHA 
-John talked about OSHA updates 
-New coordinator Jason Eaves 
-Visiting with Host locations and developing partnerships with schools in Pittsburgh, 
Hutchinson, and Butler Kansas. 
-New OSHA website is www.BartonSafety.org 
 

• Online classes are doing well 
-E-College needs Social Security Numbers removed from appearing on enrollments 
-Barton looking into a Flex Registration Program to process enrollments which will help 
with OSHA and perhaps E-College registrations. 
 

• Concealed Carry Policies 
-Kansas state may pass legislation that will allow concealed carry of weapons on 
campuses in Kansas. Barton may have to look into ways to secure the campus by 
upgrading security measures. May have budget ramifications. 
 
 

http://www.bartonsafety.org/


• Question Regarding Status of Camp Aldrich 
-Camp Aldrich is an available resource for employee access. (Costs may be associated) 
-Many outside groups utilize Camp Aldrich 
 


